
PARENT INFORMATION 
MEETING ABOUT A NEW 
CHILDREN'S HEALTH STUDY 
PFAS-REACH (Research, Education, and Action for 
Community Health): An investigation of the effects of 
drinking water contaminants (PFASs) from firefighting 
foams on children’s immune systems

Project leader Dr. Laurel Schaider of Silent Spring 

Institute and Dr. Phil Brown of Northeastern University will 

describe a new study in which researchers will be evaluating 

immune system effects in children (ages 4 to 6)  who may 

have been exposed to PFAS-contaminated drinking water 

while attending daycare at the Pease Tradeport or whose 

mothers may have been exposed during pregnancy or while 

breastfeeding.  PFAS-REACH  is a five-year project funded by 

the National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences.  

For more information, visit: 

www.silentspring.org/PFAS-REACH

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 
 5:30-6:30 P.M. 
GREAT BAY KIDS’ COMPANY 
81 NEW HAMPSHIRE AVE, 
PORTSMOUTH, NH 

Testing for Pease invites you to a...

PFAS-REACH is a partnership of Silent Spring  Institute,
Northeastern University, and Michigan State University,
funded under grant R01ES028311.

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 14 
6:00-7:00 P.M. 
DISCOVERY CHILD 
ENRICHMENT CENTER 
30 RYE ST, PORTSMOUTH, NH 

This is a general information meeting. Formal recruitment 

materials are in development.


